
      

Principal: Mr Mark Avoth 
The Bourne Academy, Hadow Road, Bournemouth, BH10 5HS   |  Tel. 01202 528554  |  admin@thebourneacademy.com 

 

www.thebourneacademy.com     |             @BourneAcademy 
 

The Bourne Academy is a charitable company registered in England under Company no. 07148158 
Registered office: Hadow Road, Bournemouth, Dorset, BH10 5HS 

 
 
 
 
5 May 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Top Up Swimming Lessons 

Due to the impact of COVID, BCP Council have identified the current Year 7 cohort missed their 
chance to have a 'top up' swimming lesson in Year 6 last summer. Some Year 7 students remain non-
swimmers or weak swimmers and to address this Active Dorset and Public Health Dorset are working 
with local swimming providers to offer Year 7 students a series of free-swimming sessions this term. 

Pelhams leisure centre has 40 free places to offer The Bourne Academy Year 7 students, split across 
two 30-minute sessions. Sessions will be appropriately staffed to accommodate 40 students. If you 
are interested in your child attending the free 'top up' swimming sessions, please click here to 
reply and their name will be put on to a list. Please remember this is for non or weak swimmers, and 
this will be on a first come, first served basis. 

Kind regards 

Mike Child 
Subject Lead for PE & ODE 
 

mailto:admin@thebourneacademy.com
http://www.thebourneacademy.com/
https://www.thebourneacademy.com/form/?pid=264&form=86

